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Dear Parents 
 
Thank you to all of the parents in supporting us in getting the children into ‘live’ sessions 
yesterday.  Most children learning at home were able to access these successfully. In order 
to allow the children working from home daily ‘live’ contact with an adult in school, we will 
tomorrow be launching daily ‘check ins’ through Google Meet. These are an opportunity for 
an adult in school to explain the work for the day and answer any questions the children may 
have. These will take place at the following times:- 
 

Class 1 9.15 

Class 2 9.45 

Class 3 9.30 

Class 4 10.00 

 
As before, a link will be put on Google Classroom shortly before the ‘meet’ is due to start. As 
we are aware that all of our classes contain siblings, we have ensured that each class has a 
different start time so that classes are not accessing ‘live’ activities at the same time. 
 
Staff are continuing to work extremely hard to provide both learning in school and remote 
activities at home. For this reason, it may not always be your child’s class teacher that leads 
the daily check in.  
 
As we move forward, we will begin to provide more ‘live’ learning through Google Meet and it 
is important that children at home attend these in order to access the same learning as their 
peers. Again we will try to ensure that these are scheduled so that classes are not providing 
live activities at the same time. At the end of this week, we will provide you with the times of 
the live sessions for next week.  
 
As far as we are aware, all children now have access to remote technology in order to 
access these sessions. Please contact the school as soon as possible if you are unable to do 
so. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Richard Winks 
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